
From:  Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org>

Sent time:  07/12/2019 11:05:27 AM

To:  Sarah Molina-Pearson <sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org>

Cc:  
Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org>; Bob Duenas <bob.duenas@lacity.org>; Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>; Justin Bilow
<justin.bilow@lacity.org>; Ralph Avila <ralph.avila@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Quimby and DCP and Rec and Parks
 

Thank you Sarah - I just reviewed the memorandum and it is very comprehensive and tells the story of what is working and what
continues to be a challenge.  Kevin, let's you and I have a chat to discuss next steps with this.  I am in Van Nuys today but the
cubicle phone line is not working but I can be reached on either of my cell phones.

Thanks,
Lisa

On Thu, Jul 11, 2019 at 7:34 PM Sarah Molina-Pearson <sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Kevin,

Please see the attached document outlining current DCP/RAP coordination, including a list of approved and pending projects.

Let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Thank you,

Sarah Molina Pearson 
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
Case Management and Nuisance 
Abatement/Revocations
T: (213) 482-0376 
201 N. Figueroa, Room 1030
Los Angeles, CA. 90012

On Fri, Jul 5, 2019 at 10:19 AM Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org> wrote:
Many thanks Sarah.

On Wed, Jul 3, 2019 at 11:05 AM Sarah Molina-Pearson <sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Kevin,

I have been attending all the early consultation meetings with RAP. I can put together a list of a few cases for you to include a
status update.

Thanks,
Sarah

On Tue, Jul 2, 2019 at 5:09 PM Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org> wrote:
Hello Sarah and Justin:

An inquiry arose today regarding the number of projects that are being impacted by requirements for onsite land dedication
for park space - especially situations where the onsite dedication (versus an inlieu fee) results in a large percentage that
makes housing infeasible.

Is it possible to get a list of a few current projects or addresses?  Is Case Management attending the pre-consultations with
Rec and Parks?

Thanks for pulling together a brief status update on our collaboration by the end of next week?  If any of our project planning
managers have specific case examples to share with Sarah and team please do so.
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Many thanks,

Kevin

-- 

Kevin J. Keller, AICP
Executive Officer

LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING
213.978.1272  
kevin.keller@lacity.org
200 N. Spring St., Suite 525 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

-- 
Sarah Molina Pearson

-- 

Kevin J. Keller, AICP
Executive Officer

LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING
213.978.1272  
kevin.keller@lacity.org
200 N. Spring St., Suite 525 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

-- 

Lisa Webber, AICP
Deputy Director

   DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING
     D 213.978.1274 | C 213.200.4382
     E lisa.webber@lacity.org
    200 N. Spring St., Suite 525
    Los Angeles, CA. 90012
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